Dear Sir,

My comment is on the other members under "Composition"

The IT professional is one of the most educated sectors in our society. Instead of
appointed and invited by our Government, I would like to see the representatives are elected
by the Internet community as the listed in the paper and invited by the Government.

Best regards,

Catherine Ng (Mrs.)



